
Port Hedland Group Home
1977 – 1983?
Other Names: Boab House

Details
Port Hedland Group Home was established in 1977. It was government-run and provided emergency and short
term accommodation for Aboriginal and non-Aboriginal children in Port Hedland. By 1979, another group home
had been opened in South Hedland, giving child welfare authorities a choice of placements. The Port Hedland
Group Home probably closed around 1983.

More info

Related Entries
Run by

Department for Community Welfare, State of Western Australia (1972 - 1985)

Related Organisations
South Hedland Group Home (1979 - 2000?)
The South Headland Group Home was the second government-run group home to open in Port Headland.

You can view this page online by visiting https://www.findandconnect.gov.au/entity/port-hedland-group-home/
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